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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close, Wiltshire Road,
Wokingham, Berks.

4th October, 1939,

Dear S8irs,

He With reference to your letters of the 23rd Pebruary
pnd 3rd July last, respecting the motorship "ARDOR", I have
to acauaint you that a report has recently come to hand
from the Naples Surveyor from which it appears that the
vessel has been exemined in drydock, Nothing however has
been done to bring the Continuous Survey of the 0il Engines
up to date, and the only parts of the machinery examined
since January last are two crossheads. If however 1t ias
the Owners' intention to open up the whole of the machinery
when the Special Survey No.3 is completed in February next,
the Continucus Survey need not be proceeded with in the
interim, but I shall be glad if you will ascertain and let
me know the Owners' proposal in this connection.

I am, Dear 8irs, ‘
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the :
The Surveyors, Eioydis R@ ng’[e I
GENOA. Foundation
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